May 1, 2018

The meeting of Clark Borough Council was cancelled at 6:25 pm on Tuesday May 1,
2018, due to lack of a quorum. Present were James Carucci, Clark Eberhart, and Lee
Loutzenhiser. Others present were Mayor Maryjo Harakal, Ronald Sanford, Greg
Lengyel, Jennifer Lengyel, Barbara Dunlap, Attorney William Madden, Henry Lutz and
Scott Sigworth.

President James Carucci postponed discussion of business until the next meeting on June
5,2018. -

Attorney Madden advised Council to go ahead and pay the attached Payroll Distribution
Report, General Fund Distribution report, State Liquid Fuels report and the Sewer
Committee Reports for May. These reports will be formally read and approved at the
June 2018 meeting.
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Scott Sigworth
Secretary/Treasurer



